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P B Heath Esq

Wimpey Homes Holdings Limited
250 Toddington Road

Luton

Beds

Dear Sir

YEW TREE FARM, BOVINGDON

Thank you for your letter of 27 April on the above subject. I note
your reference to the letter of 26 June 1987 regarding the provision
of a footpath. This was, of course, prior to the grant of planning
permission in May 1988 which was subject to a S.52 Agreement, and I
can find no record on my files of any formal acceptance of the terms
quoted. I would, however, draw your attention to Clauses 2 (a} (b)
(¢) and (d) of the $.52 Agreement of which a copy is enclosed, as the
Council 1s not itself in the position to meet the cost involved. I
return herewith the Water Authority's fnvoice.

Yours faithfully

F_PLANNING OFFICER

Encl/



